
The Visit 

 

Studying the greatest authors Dickens and H.C. Andersen can be done in many ways. My 
students loved meeting the two writers in the production “The Visit”. Listening to the dialogue 
between the two brilliant writers gave the students an understanding of the period, the 
writers and their literary work. The students didn’t expect a play with humour and wit – so 
they loved the wonderful, witty, delightful and convincing production of The Visit – a play 
which should be introduced to all Danish students!  

Meeting Charles Dickens and H.C. Andersen live – this could be added to the play - as a second 
Act! 
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